Pillaton Defibrillator

A defibrillator and cabinet have been installed in the village phone box by Duchy Defibrillators, who will subsequently provide a
training session and ongoing monitoring of the cabinet.

The defibrillator and cabinet were purchased by Pillaton Village Hall CIO with funds provided by Cornwall Community
Foundation. Responsibility for the defibrillator/cabinet has been agreed with the Parish Council as owners of the phone box.

A guardian or guardians responsible for weekly checking of the cabinet have yet to be appointed. Currently, the key is held by
Chris Ley who will undertake this responsibility until formal appointment by the Parish Council.

Training will be undertaken by Duchy Defibrillators at a date to be determined in the near future. This will take place in the
Village Hall between 7 p.m. and 9 p.m. It is important that as many volunteers as possible from the village attend. Once | have
date(s) from Duchy Defibrillators, | will provide update on the training via website (https://pillaton.org.uk) and Village Notice
Board. In the interim, please contact me on chris@chrisley.plus.com for any information or guidance.

Chris Ley
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